
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
RFP #23-0084 

TRAINING FOR HEALTHCARE PROVIDERS ON SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER AND CLINICAL 
PRACTICE GUIDELINE FOR OPIOID PRESCRIBING AND PAIN MANAGEMENT 

AS PART OF THE OD2A: LOCAL GRANT 
 

 
December 19, 2023 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a proposal. Here are some 
clarifications regarding the proposal for Training For Healthcare Providers On Substance Use Disorder and Clinical 
Practice Guideline For Opioid Prescribing And Pain Management As Part Of The OD2A: Local Grant. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, and answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 

1. Can you give me an idea of the budget you have allocated for this initiative:  RFP #23-0084, 
Training for Healthcare Providers on Substance Use Disorder and Clinical Practice Guideline for 
Opioid Prescribing and Pain Management as part of the OD2A: Local Grant? 
 

Answer: The budget for RFP #23-0084 is outlined on page 5 of the RFP, but is also included 
below for reference. Year 1 includes additional funding to support initial implementation of the 
training series. Funding for each year may vary, will be monitored by SCHD, and will have a do 
not exceed annual amount as outlined in the table.  
 

Table A. Healthcare Provider Pain Management and Opioid Prescribing Training - Funding per Grant 
Year (Subject to change based on budget variations year to year.) 

Service Year 1 
(09/01/2023 – 
08/31/2024) 

Year 2 
(09/01/2024 – 
08/31/2025) 

Year 3 
(09/01/2025 – 
08/31/2026) 

Year 4 
(09/01/2026 – 
08/31/2027) 

Year 5 
(09/01/2027 – 
08/31/2028) 

Healthcare 
Provider 
Training 

$22,500.00 $16,422.00 $9,503.00 $8,149.00 $10,000.00 

 
  

     SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS 
DIVISION OF FINANCE 

Purchasing Department 
100 N. Broadway, Suite 610 ~ Wichita, KS  67202 

Phone: 316 660-7255    Fax: 316 660-1839 
       http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp 

 

http://sedgwickcounty.org/finance/purchasing.asp


 
  

Firms interested in submitting a proposal must respond with complete information and deliver on or before  
1:45 pm CST, Tuesday, February 13, 2024. Late proposals will not be accepted and will not receive consideration for 
final award. 
 
“PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE PROPOSAL RESPONSE PAGE.” 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Thomas, NIGP-CPP, CPSM, CPSD, C.P.M. 
Director of Purchasing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JT/ks 
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